October 2016 Newsletter



When I see the children enter the doors of the school at the beginning of each year I am always surprised by how young they are! I then remember how fast they develop and grow over the course of the school year. I am often astounded come April or May by how much the children have learned and how old they now seem. Johann Wolfgang von Goethe made the observation that when one witnesses the astounding pace of the development of the infant and the young child, one would be sure to deduce that "if children grew up according to early indications, we should have nothing but geniuses" as adults. So it is that we, early childhood teachers, and most assuredly you, parents, by the ways we train and interact without very young children, have the greatest potential to lay the foundation, or building blocks, of productive, kind, polite, and prosperous adults we hope they will become.

Fall Carnival/ Trunk or treat

What a beautiful time of year! There are many exciting things happening and great smells fill the air! The teachers have been busily planning the Fall Carnival/ Trunk or treat which is going to be a very busy event with live entertainment, food, and games for the children.

This event will start at 6:00 and last until 8pm. If you are interested in participating in our Trunk or treat, please sign up on the chalk board located in the foyer. The parking lot will be blocked off at 5pm so the parents that are participating in the trunk or treat can set up. No child will be permitted to participate in the trunk or treat until their parent signs them out of the building. We look forward to seeing everyone and the decorated car trunks!

Tuition reminder:

- Tuition is due the Friday prior to the week being charged.
- ACH is pulled every Tuesday at 2pm
- If tuition is not paid by the COB Monday a \$25.00 late payment will be assessed

As always we want to thank you for being such great parents!